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Dear President QIU Yong,  

Tsinghua University’s 110th Anniversary 

On behalf of our Vice-Chancellor, Professor Robert van de Noort, and academic 
community at the University of Reading, I would like to extend our warmest 
congratulations to you, your faculty and your students regarding Tsinghua University’s 
110th anniversary. 

Universities are special places of learning, fostering innovation and development across 
the globe.  Throughout its long and distinguished history Tsinghua University and its 
alumni have led by example.  Your ongoing teaching and research excellence has ensured 
Tsinghua University remains one of the most prestigious and highly ranked universities in 
the world. 

Thank you for the invitation to the Global Forum of University Presidents forum. We look 
forward to participating, and helping you celebrate Tsinghua University’s momentous 
milestone. We also look forward to inviting colleagues to the University of Reading when 
we celebrate our 100th Anniversary in 2026. 

We value our existing partnership immensely and look forward to developing and 
strengthening our cooperation and friendship in the future.  

All the best, 

Paul Inman MA PGDip FRSA 
Pro Vice-Chancellor, International 


